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ROAD CLOSURE UPDATES FOR 

UNINCORPORATED ALAMEDA COUNTY 

 

UNINCORPORATED ALAMEDA COUNTY – Following are the updated road conditions as of 
Monday, January 23, 2017, 10:00 a.m.: 
 

 Palomares Road is closed between Palo Verde Road, Castro Valley, and Niles Canyon 
Road (Highway 84), Fremont, due to several mudslides.  Motorists are advised to 
avoid the areas and use alternate routes.  
 

 Tesla Road, Livermore, remains closed between Cross Road, Livermore, and Corral 
Hollow Road, Tracy, due to localized flooding in San Joaquin County.  Please see the 
San Joaquin County (https://www.sjgov.org/residents/road-closures) 
 

 Mines Road, Livermore, is open.  Alameda County Public Works Agency crews are on 
scene removing mudslide debris approximately 12 miles south of intersection of 
Mines Road and Del Valle Road, Livermore.  Traffic control is in place to direct 
motorists around mudslide area.  Motorists should proceed with caution in the 
mudslide area and around road work personnel. 
 

 Kilkare Road, Sunol, is open.  Alameda County Public Works Agency crews are on 
scene removing mudslide debris.  Traffic control is in place to direct motorists 
around mudslide area.  Motorists should proceed with caution in the mudslide area 
and around road work personnel. 
 

 Old Altamont Pass Road, Livermore, is open.  Precautionary signs are in place to 
advise motorists that there is potential flooding in this area. Motorists should 
proceed with caution. 

 
Please visit the Public Works Agency at www.acpwa.org for updates. 
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